
Human Services Funding Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

September 17, 2018 

 

Members Present- Amy McLaughlin, Sherri Nixon, Christine Soutter and Sheri Riffle-staff member 

The meeting began at 10:03 a.m. 

The committee did a final review of all applications and allocations 

The group discussed the packet for the BRC should include: 

• Criteria 
• 2019 Request and HS approved funding 

Chris will let the BRC know that all applications are on the town website. 

Amy will get a letter for the BRC to Sheri by 10/26. 

Amy voted to submit 106,625 request for funding to the BRC.  Sherri seconded.  All in favor. 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:18 a.m. 

 


